
 

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,  
 
 It has been a year since we made our commitment at Vesselnet Integrated Services  
Limited to support and be guided by the Ten Principles of the United Nations Global 
Compact on human rights, labour, environment, and anti-corruption. We are glad to 
report that we are making reasonable progress on the implementation of our 
commitment, and we are also carrying all our major stakeholders along by making useful 
information available both online and offline.  
 
In the last twelve months, we have ensured compliance and adherence to our 
commitment to protect the environment by ensuring compliance to our environmental 
policy and ensuring that our activities at Vesselnet Integrated Services Limited do not 
contribute to environmental degradation. This policy is made available to all interested 
and relevant stakeholders both internal and external; and they are made to understand 
the importance of aligning their individual actions with the policy.  
 
Furthermore, Vesselnet Integrated Services Limited in its bid to make affordable, 
clean, and renewable energy available for the public in Nigeria and West Africa has 
launched its green energy initiative and has deployed it in a few states in Nigeria. We are 
intensifying our efforts by ensuring that more states benefit from this initiative. 
 
Our organization has ensured its commitment to gender equality and non-discrimination 
by ensuring total adherence to our policies on Anti-discrimination and human right. Our 
recruitment and selection process follow these established policies, and we are working 
tirelessly to ensure gender balance in our organization. Also, we have zero tolerance for 
corruption which has prompted the enactment and enforcement of our Anti-corruption 
policy. 
  

Highlighted above is our commitment and we pledge to always stand by them as well as 

giving feedback on relevant actions and policies put in place by our organization to 

ensure they are achieved.  

Sincerely Yours,  
  

   

  

Mr .  Andrew Ndaeji   
CEO/Ma naging D irector   

  

19 th   February 2022   
  
H.E.  António Guterres   
Secretary - General U nited Nations   
Ne w York, 10017 USA   


